
NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
PAYMENT OF ELECTRICITY BILL ARREARS

Kenya Power wishes to inform its customers that teams from 
the Company will conduct a countrywide   disconnection 
of all accounts in arrears.

Customers with arrears on their bills are advised to urgently 
settle the outstanding amounts to avoid supply disconnection. 

All payments should be made at Kenya Power service 
counters and ensure receipts are issued. Payments can 
also be made through MPESA paybill number 888888 or 
via Airtel and follow instructions for post-pay accounts. 

Customers can also pay their bills through our Easypay 
partners including Postbank, Barclays Bank of Kenya,  
Co-operative Bank of Kenya, Equity Bank, Family Bank, 
Uchumi Hyper Langata, Uchumi Mombasa Road Hyper, 
Uchumi Ngong Road Hyper, Uchumi KNTC Complex, 
National Bank of Kenya, Postal Corporation of Kenya and 
Standard Chartered Bank.

Customers are further advised to pay at the designated 
points only and not to individuals.
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